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May 7, 2014

Dear Caledonia Community and Friends,

On behalf of the entire Caledonia Community Schools staff and the Board of Education, we would like to express our sincere gratitude to the community for your overwhelming support for the bond and our vision of education.  

It has been a humbling and exciting experience to work side by side with so many people for the benefit of our children. Caledonia is truly a unique community in which our citizens not only support our schools, but they are willing to roll up their sleeves to make a difference.  

We look forward to continuing to foster positive community relationships as we preserve the Caledonia legacy for generations to come. Again, we thank you all for your commitment to excellence in education.

Sincerely,

Randy Rodriguez

Preserving Tradition ~ Pursuing Excellence
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